
15. LANDSDOWNE TERRACE STREET TREES

The Board considered a report responding to Landsdowne Terrace residents’ requests for removal
and replacement of the street trees.

Sue Wells moved and Paul de Spa seconded:

“That a landscape plan be prepared for the avenue showing the removal of four (4) grafted trees
outside property numbers 9, 23 and 29.”

The motion was lost (For: 3, Against: 4)

Barry Corbett, Paul de Spa and Sue Wells requested that their votes in support be recorded.

(Note: Oscar Alpers took no part in the discussion or voting on this item.)


